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HAYMARKET NSW 1240

Dear John Hubby

As you would be aware, one of the agreed roles of the National Community Services
Information Management Group (NCSIMG) is to provide advice to the Community and
Disability Services Ministers’ Advisory Council (CDSMAC) on national community services
information development priorities and funding proposals. I am writing to you regarding
budget bid proposals for information development activities that the Australasian Juvenile
Justice Administrators is considering for submission to CDSMAC as part of the 2012-13
funding cycle.

The NCSIMG would like to consider all proposals under consideration by all committees for
information development activities in order to review them and to provide advice to
CDSMAC on priorities. Could you provide your priorities and funding proposals to the
NCSIMG Secretariat by 9 January 2012.

At the NCSIMG meeting held 29 September 2011 members discussed the work being done
on National Data Linkage. Members agreed that a broader consultation is required with
CDSMAC subcommittees to request information on their priorities around the National Data
linkage to the research agenda. Could you provide a summary on priorities around research
question that need to be answered to the NCSIMG Secretariat by 9 January 2012.

Your assistance in this matter would be greatly appreciated.

Yours sincerely
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NCSIMG Secretariat on behalf of Jim Moore NCSIMG Chair
/ December 2011
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